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January 26, 2024 
 
To: Superintendents and Facility POC’s 
 
From: Karen Morrison, Division Director 
 
Subject: Attendance Areas for Space Eligibility 
 
Attached is the department’s list of attendance areas compiled in accordance with the provisions 
of 4 AAC 31.016. This information is also available on the facilities page of the department’s 
web site under the heading Capital Improvement Projects Application & Support.  Please note 
that charter schools, and their students, are factored into space eligibility only when they are 
located in a district/borough facility. If you have a charter school that has transitioned, in either 
direction, between leased space and district space, please review your school list for accuracy. 
 
Districts have until March 1, 2024, to review the list and request, in writing to the commissioner, 
an amendment to the list revising or, if you anticipate additional schools for the school year 
2024-2025, requesting additional attendance areas. Requests for amendment will be acted on by 
the commissioner by April 1, 2024. 
 
This list does not include all school buildings assigned to each district’s attendance areas.  If that 
information is needed, please contact the department. 
 
If the district has any questions regarding the FY2026 Attendance Area list, please feel free to 
contact me at your convenience at: karen.morrison@alaska.gov or 907 465-2276 
 
 
Attachment 
FY2026 Initial Attendance Area List 
 


